
Ladies Golf Blog – 22nd July 2021 

The Druce 

The Druce was played this year at Effingham Golf Club and we came third out of 60 teams!  

A fantastic result. Jo Thesiger and Caroline Dewar played in the morning round starting on 

the 10th and dropped three shots on the back 9 ending up playing to a handicap of 14.  

Henrietta O’Shea and Claire Martin had their work cut out to beat such amazing play not 

helped by the incredibly slow pace of play.  A thoroughly well organised competition and a 

lovely course well worth watching out for their Open next year. 

        

Match v Men 

The Match vs the Men is always a fun fixture and a hard-fought match. I had a delightful 

round with the Captain and Chairman of the Golf Committee coming off second best as did 

the rest of the team. Revenge next year! 

Match v Seniors 

We had another great match against the Seniors team on 16th July and we managed to 

reverse the result above by winning this match! We all had a thoroughly enjoyable game 

followed by a great lunch! 

Burhill Friendly 

Roehampton played at home losing 2-1 but a fun day nonetheless, thank you to Lorna, 

Kathleen Bacon, Caroline Stokes, Gill Griffiths, Laura Weatherall and Tina Burrows who 

stepped in at the last moment. 

Coombe Wood Friendly 

Thank you to Trish Boyington, Jean Halliday, Siobain Rolston, Jenny Carter, Therese 

Swanson, Pippa Walker, Rosemary Paterson and Caroline Stokes for winning this match 3-1.  

Great result, well played Ladies! 

Hicks 

The Hicks team played Betchworth at home winning 3/0 well done Ali Jacobs, Jo Thesiger 

and Jane Peel.  They are through to the next round against Foxhills. 

 

 



LADY CAPTAIN’s DAY 

The Roehampton Club Greens’ Team are magicians. After Monday’s biblical rainstorm they 

worked tirelessly to ensure the course was playable allowing trolleys for Lady Captain’s Day 

and the sun came out to allow everyone to enjoy our first true get together for what seems 

a lifetime. Thank you everyone who played and enjoyed lovely refreshments at the 7th 

Covid-19 style and a truly delicious afternoon tea. 

   

   

   
 

Angie Goodale’s second hole in one 

Angie is going for the full set.  In a 4BBB match in front of witnesses, Angie bagged her 

second hole in one in a year.  Keep it going! 

Weekend Stableford 

Six of us played in the midday sun and we are clearly mad as it was very hot! however, who 

could resist such a well set up course just before maintenance week.  It would be great to 

see more of the weekend members playing in these events. 

 



UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 
England vs 

The Rest of the World 
 

 
 

 

Please note a day for your diaries: Tuesday 31st August  

We will be playing this competition in a similar format to the Solheim Cup which takes place 

on the same day running until 6 September in the USA. 

Keep watch out for more information on sign up. 

REMINDER 

Please ensure you put an identifying mark on your golf balls and check them, particularly in 

the rough, before playing.  It is really frustrating to hit a ball and only realise on the green 

you have hit someone else’s (loss of hole grrrh! And annoying for the person whose ball it 

was).  Make sure if picking up a ‘found’ ball it does not belong to someone on another 

fairway. 

Angela Atkins, Ladies’ Golf Captain  


